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1. The Education specification process for the K-12 campuses has begun.  The 

conversations were successful and we are looking forward to finishing the project so we 
can move into the design and construction phase. 
  

2.  Graduation is right around the corner.  Building principals will be sending you a letter to 
notify you of the details for the graduation you will be attending. 
 

3. We are continuing to meet with the WCEA to discuss salary freeze and benefit options.   
 

4. We are moving forward in creating a district wide in house Alternative Education 
program.   
 

5. Beaty Warren Construction process is moving forward.  We will need to do the 
construction in two phases which will require us to possibly keep the 6th grade students at 
WAEC for the 2012-2013 school year. 
 

6. See attached Administrative cuts and reassignments. 


